PU Consulting AB

GDPR-General Data Protection Regulation

Dear Customer,

The purpose of the GDPR (General data protection regulation) is to protect private
individuals personal data. The regulation is mandatory by law for all companies from May
25th.

As a customer of PU Consulting, you can be confident that we treat only the information
needed to keep in touch with you. We save information about the names of our customers'
contacts with contact details such as phone number and email address.

We also have inspected the processes that handle personal data such as name, address
and phone number and continuously train our staff, so that they are aware of what
information they are entitled to handle regarding our customers' employees.

Welcome to contact us if you need to find out what information is registered about you here
at PU Consulting.

Best Regards,
Ulf Perell
CEO



